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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
 

         Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Thursday 5th October 2023 – Odd Socks and Friendship Day 
 

 
To celebrate our differences and what makes us unique, on Thursday 5th October, we are inviting the 
children to come to school wearing odd socks as part of Friendship Day.  
 
During the day, the children will think about how their words and actions can impact other people and 
what it means to be a good friend. The children will have a special afternoon tea, which will consist of 
cupcakes and a drink, to celebrate the friends they have and how they are all special.  
 
If your child has any dietary requirements that the school is not already aware of, please make sure 
that you contact us so we can be sure that we cater for all the children on this special day.  
 
We are looking forward to an exciting day of celebration of one of our greatest gifts – friendship! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Wilson 
Headteacher 
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